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Dear President  

Rajamangala University of Technology Thanyaburi (RMUTT) 

Thailand  

 

 

On behalf of the EVOSD 2.1 Summer Course Program 2021 organizing committee, we would like 

to extend our warmest invitation to you to participate in the Eco Vocational School for Sustainable 

Development (EVOSD) 2.1. Summer Course Program 2021. This event will be held from 9th 

September – 7th November 2021 via Zoom Platform. It is organized by the Faculty of Technology 

and Vocational Education Universitas Pendidikan Indonesia in collaboration with the Directorate of 

International Affairs (DIA) UPI, the ASEAN Symposium for Science, Engineering, Economics, and 

Education (ASSEEE), and the Regional Association for Vocational and Technical Education in Asia 

(RAVTE). 

 

This activity's primary purpose is to gather students from Asia to explore the development of 

apprenticeship trends, how to deal with industry 4.0., and the role of vocational eco-school in 

sustainable development. The participants will also gain knowledge and experience in writing 

scientific articles in our publication workshop. 

 

Therefore, we would like to invite two (2) students from your university to participate in this event. 

Please kindly fill in the application form: https://bit.ly/EVOSDSCP, and we would be highly grateful 

if you could respond to this invitation no later than 2nd September 2021. We look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

 

Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Program Secretary, Nenden Rani Rinekasari, S.P., M.Pd. (+62 812-2099-340) or Irwan Gunadi, S.Pd. 

(+62 812-9291-0181) or via email: fptk@upi.edu.  

 

 We look forward to your participation. 

          Thank you. 

            

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ana  

 Vice Dean for Student Affairs/Chairman of the Committee 
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